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July 24, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Salud Carbajal 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congressman Carbajal: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 18, 2019, writing in support of the 
request for “specific exemptions” to allow PG&E to withdraw $187.8 million from the Diablo 
Canyon Nuclear Decommissioning Trust to fund decommissioning planning activities to support 
direct transition to decommission upon permanent cessation of operations – provided it is 
consistent with current and future safety requirements. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
 

 


